"A human being is not attaining his full height until he is educated."

Horace Mann

Fall 2013

Dear Friend and Neighbor,

Fall 2013 Members: Suzanne Tiberii Chair Jill Brofsky Cynthia Bryant Jill Freedberg Andrea Jenny Phyllis Kennedy Debra La Pierre Richard Malnight Maggie Rubin Ex-Officio: John Ritchie Principal, WHS Marybeth Sacramone WHS Guidance Lee Krasnoo Faculty Charles Cope Treasurer Aida Gennis Cindy Lombardo

Thank you for your continued support of the Wayland High School Scholarship Program. Due to generous donations from families, businesses and organizations in our community, the Wayland High School Scholarship Committee was able to award \$ 85,000 to 44 Wayland High School seniors from the class of 2013. The awards will help meet a portion of the financial requirements of their first year of college.

The mission of the Wayland High School Scholarship Committee is to raise sufficient funds to award Wayland High School seniors who have demonstrated financial need and show academic promise. We know based on testimonies from past recipients that the funding received enabled them to attend and graduate from college.

As Horace Mann suggested, let us help our seniors attain their "full height," by supporting their education. Please contribute as generously as possible by directing your tax-deductible donation to one of the following funds:

.Current fund which is allocated to this year's seniors .Endowment fund which supports present and future seniors

Thank you in advance for your ongoing support and generosity.

With appreciation,

Suzanne Tiberii, Chair

Sugarno Tiberii, Chair

The Wayland High School Scholarship Committee